
 

  BBPSRH/PARENT/2023-24/79                                          
 07.01.2024 

 

Dear Parents 

As per the order from the Directorate of Education vide their circular number 

No.PS/DE/2024/14 dated 7 January 2024, the school shall remain closed for the 

students of PS to Class 5 till Friday,  12 January 2024 due to the prevailing 

weather conditions in the city. 

 

Kindly note that online classes for scholastic subjects will be conducted from 9.00 

am to 11.50am  as per the time table shared. 

Link shall be shared on Google Classroom in the morning.  

You are requested to ensure that your ward attends the classes as attendance will 

be recorded. 

Stay safe. 

 

Regards 

Team BBPSRH 


